COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

CLOSURE 4th March, 1938,

pear Birs,

I am in receipt of your forms in connexion with the
Load Line Survey held by you on the Panamsn s.s,"NAUSICAA", the
contents of which @va been zmtad, and I enclose for your
informetion a copy ef & letter which has today been addressed
to the Soclety's New York Office in connexion with the issue of
Panaman Load Line Certificates,

It 1s concluded that the Tropical Fresh and Fresh
Vater Load Lines are still marked on the waaei's sides, but I

shall be glad if you will confirm this,

I am,Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary,

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM,

[ DaNsRlaytisRegister
~ Semmdal TOUNTANON




